
WEEKLY MEMO – ÉCOLE PAULINE HAARER  
 
le vendredi 06 Septembre, 2019      Website: www.paulinehaarer.ca 
 

Monday 9  Early Dismissal Gr 1-7     1:37pm 
Tuesday 10  
Wednesday 11  Fire Drill      Approx 1pm. 
Thursday 12  PAC Meeting      6:30pm 
Friday 13     
 
Principal’s message: 
Welcome Back! Bienvenu! It is great to be back at Ecole Pauline Haarer. We have such 
a wonderful community of learners here. The weather has been so beautiful. It is nice to 
see all the children learning and playing together again. 
As it is a new year, I ask that you please take a few minutes to review the 
following safety reminders with your child(ren). 
 
Parking Lot Safety:   
Children who are waiting to be picked up are asked to wait at the front of the school 
near the covered entrance area or in the “log garden” outside of the kindergarten 
classroom.   
A reminder that the back alley and the area around the Scout Hutt is not school district 
property. We do not have supervision in these areas and do not recommend using this 
as a drop off and pick up location for children.   
 
Bicycle/Scooter/Wheels Safety: This is a friendly reminder that SD68 property is a “no 
wheels” zone.  Please make sure you and your children dismount and walk your 
“wheels” on and off school property.  “Heelie” shoes MUST have wheels removed at 
school.  Thank you for your attention to this and your cooperation. It is truly fantastic to 
see how many students and parents ride bikes or walk to school.  Bravo! 
  
Pet Policy: Finally, a friendly reminder that although we all love your furry friends we 
need to follow board policy and not bring pets on the property unless for an educational 
purpose as described below.  From one pet owner to another, thank you so much for 
your understanding.. 
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp‐content/uploads/Administrative‐Procedures/200/AP‐249‐Animals‐in‐

School‐Settings.pdf 

I am looking forward to another FANTASTIC year here at Ecole Pauline Haarer.  
Have a wonderful weekend everyone! 
Sincerely,   Mme. Apland 



 
 

 

It takes a Village to Raise a child.  Welcome to our Village. 


